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MEMORANDUM  

 
 
DATE:  Monday, October 28, 2024 
 
TO:  All CDOT & Consultants Bridge Project Special Provisions Users 
 
FROM:  Michael Collins, Staff Bridge Branch Manager 
 
 
SUBJECT: Revision of Bridge Specific Project Special Provisions 
 
 
The new Bridge Specific Project Special Provision (PSP) of Section 210, Replace 
Structure Sign is available for your use. Also, the new Bridge Specific Project Special 
Provision (PSP) of Sections 602 and 709, Galvanic Anodes is available for your use (to 
replace PSP of Section 601). 
 
These PSP’s are located on the CDOT Bridge web page, and you can download them 
using the link below: 
 
http://www.codot.gov/library/bridge/specifications  
   
Please review and become familiar with these revisions.  If you have any questions or 
recommendations for improvement, please contact: 
 
Greg.Marcuson@state.co.us   (303) 512-4075 
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